
 

 

 

 NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL ASSEMBLY  
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual General Meeting (AGA) 

of the Kaska Dena Council (KDC) will be held on: 

 

JULY 27 & 28TH STARTING AT 9:00 AM 

 

As a result of the risks associated with COVID-19, the 2021 KDC 

Annual General Assembly will be held virtually via Zoom. 

 

  An electronic link and instructions for joining the AGA will be 

emailed to KDC members, posted on the KDC Website and posted in 

the Kaska communities in advance of the AGA. 

 
Notice is hereby given to all members that the KDC ANNUAL GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
will be held as stated above to provide a report-out to KDC members on the projects 
and initiatives of KDC in addition to an annual financial report-out. 
 
The purpose of the KDC Annual General Assembly is also to bring Kaska together 
virtually for the purpose of being able to gather during a pandemic in a safe way.  KDC 
is providing the technical equipment for Lower Post, Fort Ware and Good Hope Lake to 
each have a central hub so that members can come together in accordance with their 
community’s COVID plan to view the AGA.  Locations of the central hub in each 
community will be posted in the communities and on social media, and KDC website. 
 

A copy of this notice and subsequent notices will be sent to all members via electronic 
mail (if applicable), posted in the administration offices in Lower Post, Fort Ware and 
Good Hope Lake, in the KDC office at Lower Post, posted on Social Media, and posted 
on the Kaska Dena Council website at https://kaskadenacouncil.com/ 
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